

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 24, 2025

TO:

The Granby Board of Selectman

FROM:

Mike Walsh, Town Manager; Jen Espinal, Town Clerk

REGARDING:

Appointment Recommendation - TOG Agricultural Commission

By way of this memo, please find attached Appointment Recommendation to the Town of Granby Agricultural Commission.

Summary of Submission:

Attached is the appointment recommendation received by the Town Clerk's Office for Martha Anne LaCrosse (D) to fill a vacancy on the Town of Granby Agricultural Commission, created by the resignation of Heather L. Lombardo (D), a Regular Member of the Granby Agricultural Commission, effective July 1, 2025.

Ms. LaCrosse is recommended to serve for the remainder of the unexpired term, which expires on January 11, 2027.

Financial Impact:

None

Description of Documents Included with Submission:

The attached email was received by the Town Clerk on July 24, 2025, requesting that the recommendation be submitted to the Town of Granby Board of Selectmen for approval and appointment.

PROPOSE MOTION

Move to appoint Martha A. LaCrosse (D) to fill the vacancy on the Town of Granby Agricultural Commission for the remainder of the unexpired term.

CC: Laura A. Wolfe, Registrars of Voters Karen Antonucci, Registrar of Voters

Jen Espinal

From:

Margaret Chapple

Sent:

Thursday, July 24, 2025 12:33 PM

To:

Jen Espinal

Cc:

Mark H. Fiorentino; Lynn Guelzow

Subject:

Vacancies

Hi Jen,

I hope all is well with you. At our next Board of Selectmen meeting, I plan to put forward the following two names for appointment to vacant positions:

Martha LaCrosse for the Agricultural Committee, and Ann Woods for the Board of Education (to fill the seat vacated by Karen Richmond-Godard).

Can you please make sure that these names are included in the memo to Board members re: appointments? Let me know if you have any questions or need further information.

Thank you.

Peggy Chapple